Tulane University Classes Will Resume on
Monday, Sept. 8
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Due to the mandatory evacuation of Orleans Parish, Tulane University has decided

to remain closed for the remainder of this week. We will resume normal business
operations on Saturday, Sept. 6. The dorms will reopen on Sunday, Sept. 7, and
classes will resume on Monday, Sept. 8. No one will be allowed on campus except for
authorized personnel until Saturday, Sept. 6.

We will continue to monitor the impact of Gustav on other areas of New Orleans. If
circumstances change, updated information will be posted on Tulane"s emergency
website http://emergency.tulane.edu and on the Tulane Alert Line at 1-877-862-8080
or 504-862-8080.
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